
 
From:  [mailto   
Sent: 04 October 2021 22:41 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Caroline Williams, I wish to object to the developments at Marine Parade Hythe, 
including the moving of the coast road. 

 
One thing that is becoming clear about the Folkestone Hythe area: it certainly deserves its 

dire environmental reputation.  

 
The Campaign for the Protection of Rural England, for example, says "Shepway is one of our 

busiest districts due to the number of ill-thought out schemes coming forward... Hythe has 
had a number of poor quality schemes be approved, that threaten the quality and character of 

this historic town... including hundreds of dwellings on open land at Princes Parade." 

 
Hence my complaint.  

Yours faithfully,  
Mike Slade 

 

 




